Dear Parents and Guardians of Lake Grove Summer Camp,

We are asking permission to be able to take pictures of your camper for the end of camp slide show and to be sent via Class Dojo. Class Dojo will be used as an outlet of communication among camp families only; including weekly reminders, activity updates, etc. More information about how to download and utilize Class Dojo will be explained at our Camp Orientation on July 3rd, 2023.

Please check yes or no below with your signature. Thank you for your time and cooperation.

C:-- - - - 1

3	The Staff at Lake Grove Summer Camp
	Camper's Name:
	Yes, I will allow my child's picture to be taken for the slide show and shared via Class Dojo
	No, I will not allow my child's picture to be taken for the slide show and shared via Class Dojo
	Signature:
	Digitature.